
 

Memo 

 
 

1 

 
Mayor Burton and Members of Council, 
 
An updated Schedule “A” to draft By-law 2016-024 has been prepared, and is attached to this 
memorandum.   The attached schedule, which replaces Schedule “A” in Council’s agenda for tonight’s 
meeting, adds the By-law number and clarifies that the zoning information provided (using Zoning By-
law 2014-014) in the Schedule is for information purposes only.   
 
As such, Recommendation #7 of Report PD-16-527 from the Planning Services Department dated 
January 28, 2016 is hereby amended as follows:  
 

 
7. That Interim Control By-law 2016-024 as attached to report PD-16-527 from the Planning 

Services Department entitled “Town Wide Planning Studies and an Interim Control By-law for 
the Glen Abbey Golf Course”, dated January 28, 2016, as revised in accordance with the 
Memorandum dated February 1, 2016, from the Planning Services department, be passed to 
restrict the use of the Glen Abbey Golf Course to the existing uses only, for a period of one year, 
pending the completion of the following studies: 
a. an Urban Structure review; 
b. a Land Use Economic and Impact Analysis study; and 
c. the Cultural Heritage Landscapes assessment of the Glen Abbey Golf Course. 
 

 
 
 

To: Members of Council 

From: Planning Services 

Date: February 1, 2016 

Subject: Supplementary Information – Item 2 - Town Wide Planning Studies and an 
Interim Control By-law for the Glen Abbey Golf Course 
Revised Schedule “A” to proposed By-law 2016-024 


